
 

 

September 9, 2021 
 

Dear Tribal Leader, 
 
I write to cordially invite you to attend the 2021 Covered California Tribal Consultation.  
This Consultation will provide an opportunity for Tribal and Covered California officials 
to collaboratively discuss the implementation of the unique benefits American Indians 
and Alaska Natives receive under the federal law, and for Covered California to hear 
about issues of importance to our state’s Tribes.    
 
This year’s Tribal Consultation will be virtual and is scheduled for:  
 

October 12, 2021 
 1:00PM-4:00PM 

Registration Link: https://bit.ly/3kKyciC  
 
Covered California will also be hosting a Covered California 101 Presentation for 
American Indians/Alaska Natives which is an opportunity to provide Tribal Leaders 
and their representatives with information about the health coverage benefits for 
American Indians/Alaska Natives available through Covered California.  
 
This presentation will take place October 4, 2021 from 10:00-11:00AM. Those 
interested can register using the following LINK.  
 
If you have any questions, please connect with Waynee Lucero, Tribal Liaison, at 
Waynee.Lucero@covered.ca.gov or (916) 508-3074.  
 
Covered California is committed to strengthening and sustaining an effective 
government-to-government relationship with California Tribes through a meaningful 
consultation process.  Thank you and we look forward to seeing you on October 12th. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Peter V. Lee 
Executive Director 
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